
A Wonderful Trip 

 

Dear Uncle John,  

How are you? I’m glad to know that you will 

visit Hong Kong next week. There are many 

beautiful places in Hong Kong. I would like to 

take you to Ocean Park. There are many sea 

animals. First, we will watch the dolphin show. 

Next we will look at the pandas. After that we 

will take photos with them and we will eat some 

fast food there for lunch. 

In the afternoon, we will go to Sai Kung. We 

will see the beautiful view of the countryside 

and have a seafood dinner. Sai Kung is very 

famous for its seafood. 

In the evening, we will go home. 

I am looking forward to seeing you in Hong 

Kong.  

            Love  

                             Cherry 

  

By Mandy Zhuang, 4B  


